
From: Joye Alit
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Removal of ID requirement for voting
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 5:52:16 PM

 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015

Dear Representatives,

The last time I voted I was stunned at how easy it would be to put in multiple
votes. 

I believe it is imperative that we minimize voter fraud by requiring and properly
checking the ID of voters. 

I urge you, as the people's representatives, to make sure this precaution is not
removed from voting legislation in Qld.

Thankyou,

Joye A Alit
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